
Name_ _________________________________  Date_ ________________  IPMS No. (if applicable)____________

Address_______________________________________________________________________

City_________________________________ State_________Zip__________________________

Home Phone (            )__________________Cell Phone (            )_________________________

Email________________________________________________________ (required to receive monthly newsletter)

Interest(s):  Armor_________ Aircraft_______ Ships_________ Cars_________ Other_________________________

Name of individual or business who told you about us__________________________________________________

Dues Paid (date)_________________________________  

“We are the first”

IPMS
Patriot Chapter
Welcomes You

As a chapter of the International Plastic Modelers’ Society and one of the oldest plastic modeling 
organizations in the United States, we are dedicated to any and all aspects of plastic modeling. 

We meet on the first Friday of every month at 7:30 p.m. in the ground floor meeting room of the 
First Parish Church of Billerica, on Concord Road, just off Route 3A at the northwest corner of the 
Billerica Common. Meetings are usually build sessions (bring any project you’d like to work on) 
with a brief business agenda, Show-and-Tell, and a monthly raffle. We also offer demonstrations, 
discussions, and a monthly digital newsletter. You are welcome to come and share your modeling 
skills, ideas and/or problems, as well as any completed models you’d like to display and describe. 
Should you decide to become a member, annual dues are $20 ($10 for juniors 17 and under). If 
you wish to mail in this form with a membership payment, please send it to our treasurer:

John Touloupis	 Checks should be made out to
58 Lawrence Street	 IPMS Patriot Chapter
Fitchburg, MA 01420

From Route 3, exit onto Concord Road towards Billerica. When you reach Route 3A, turn left 
and circle the Billerica Common counterclockwise. The First Parish Church is the first drive on 
the right after you turn back onto Concord Road heading south. If the church parking lot is full, 
please park on the street or behind the Public Library, not in the Masonic Temple parking lot.

We hope to see you at a meeting soon!


